
 

 

March 1, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Friend: 
 

Thank you for your hard work and commitment to Florida’s next generation of 
leaders. It is through your efforts that we can continue to give our students the 
opportunity to pursue their American dream– including the dream to serve in our 
country’s Armed Forces. 

 
As a U.S. Senator, I have the honor of nominating promising young men and 

women from Florida to attend one of our nation’s four incredible service academies – 
the U.S. Military Academy, West Point in New York; the Air Force Academy in 
Colorado; the Naval Academy in Maryland; and the Merchant Marine Academy in 
New York. Our United States military represents the best of what it means to be an 
American and a Floridian, and I am proud of our students called to serve and protect 
our country. 

 
The U.S. Service Academy application is available on my Senate website. To 

ensure that every Florida student has the opportunity to achieve their goals, we ask for 
your partnership to reach interested students within your jurisdiction. Please distribute 
this email and our website as you deem appropriate. 

 
 Again, thank you for supporting the dreams of Florida’s young leaders. I am 

grateful for your cooperation as we work together to help those dedicated to defending 
our freedoms. If you have any questions, please reach out to my team at 
Nominations@RickScott.Senate.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 

A 
Rick Scott 
United States Senator 
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